
 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION  
 

From July 2022, BCP Council and Dorset Council will be inviting new 
interest to tender for the provision of a carers identification and 

discount card across the Dorset County area.  
 

JOIN US TO FIND OUT MORE 
 

Thursday 26th May 2022 

10am-12pm 

Online via MSTeams 

 
During the market engagement event we will share details with you 
about the exciting opportunity to deliver a new carers card to enable 

carers to feel recognised and valued. 
 

Come and meet the team to find out what the tender means for you 
and if you would like to work with us. 

 

 
To confirm your attendance please email: 

Eliza Atyeo at eliza.atyeo@bcpcouncil.gov.uk  

By Friday 20th May 2022 

 

 

 

 

Be the provider of a Carers Card 

across Dorset offering identification 

and discounts/concessions for 

unpaid carers  

mailto:eliza.atyeo@bcpcouncil.gov.uk

